
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Cheyenne Housing Authority (CHA) Board of Commissioners opened the Public Comment 
Period for the following: 

1. Annual Agency Plan for the Fiscal Year beginning April 1, 2025 through March 31, 2025 
2. 5-Year Agency Plan for the Fiscal Years beginning April 1, 2025 through March 31, 2029 
3. Maintenance Charge Schedule Revisions effective February 1, 2025 

 
Parties may review the proposed Plans and proposed revision to the Maintenance Charge 
Schedule at the following locations: 

1. CHA’s office at 3304 Sheridan Street in Cheyenne,  
2. CHA’s office at North 3rd Street in Laramie, or  
3. CHA’s website at www.cheyennehousing.org.  

 
Comments or suggestions regarding the above listed Plans and Maintenance Charge Schedule 
will be accepted until Noon Thursday January 6, 2025. A Public Hearing regarding these Plans 
and the Maintenance Charge Schedule will be held at 4:30 PM on Thursday January 9, 2025 at 
the Cheyenne Housing Authority’s Administrative Offices at 3304 Sheridan Street, Cheyenne, 
Wyoming.  
 
Please direct all comments or questions to Greg Hancock at ghancock@cheyennehousing.org. 


